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PARKING ON MORRIS WEST OF MAIN

A parking problem has been identified which needs to be addressed. The location is on

Morris just west of Main. This one block roadway dead-ends at the pond.

I had responded to a parking complaint three weeks ago at this location. Upon arrival, I

observed that cars were parked on both sides of the street from Main all the way down to the
dead-end.

There was no signage posted prohibiting this parking. However, the width of the

roadway is such that you cannot have cars parked on both sides of the street. In the event of an
emergency, a large firetruck or similar type vehicle would have a very difficult time proceeding
forward down the street. Backing up or turning around would be impossible.

I would request that signage be posted which would make the north side of this roadway

a “No Parking” zone. This would allow cars traveling in opposite directions room to pass.

Additionally, any large type vehicle could maneuver with greater ease.

Thank you for your consideration.
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